
Website Policy 

 
1) All Local websites will display these three disclaimers on their home page. 

a. The opinions contained on this website are not necessarily those of Freedom of Road Riders, Inc. 

The content of this website is solely the responsibility of the Local. Any complaints should be 

sent to the Local Webmaster. 

b. The name Freedom of Road Riders® and the acronym FORR® are owned by Freedom of Road 

Riders, Inc and are registered with the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office. 

c. The Winged Wheel Logo is copyrighted and may not be reproduced without prior written 

consent from a Freedom of Road Riders, Inc.  Central Committee Corporate Officer 

2) No links of any kind will be allowed on the Central Committee website to other websites unless their 

public pages are suitable for viewing by all age groups.  

3) Complaints received by any Central Committee Cabinet member of FORR®, Inc shall be forwarded to 

the Webmaster, President and Vice President of the Local responsible for the website and to the Central 

Committee Webmaster. 

4) The Central Committee Webmaster shall keep a record of all complaints. 

5) If fifty (50) or more complaints are received from different people about a website then the Central 

Committee will be informed of the matter. 

6) The Central Committee Floor will then have to consider what to do. 

7) Get the Local to resolve the problem within a time limit. 

8) If the problem remains unresolved then the Central Committee can: 

a. Pull the authorization for use of the Winged Wheel Logo. 

b. Disallow any use of the name Freedom of Road Riders® and the acronym FORR® 

c. Dissolve the link from the Central Committee Website and from all other Local websites. 

9) If contacted by a law enforcement agency about a website in violation of local, state, or federal laws 

then we have no choice but to immediately without action by the Central Committee: 

a. Inform the Local Webmaster, President and Vice-President that they are to: 

i. Remove the Winged Wheel Logo from the website. 

ii. Remove the name Freedom of Road Riders® and the acronym FORR® from the website. 

iii. Have the Central Committee Webmaster remove the link to the site. 

b. Inform the Central Committee at the next scheduled meeting. 

 

 


